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WATERING AND DEADHEADING 

For those of a certain generation, this isn’t about the pop group 

the Grateful Dead! We’re talking about snapping off any dead 

flowers on our flowering plants after they’ve gone kaput. This not 

only keeps the plants looking a lot better, but also ensures more 

flowers will bloom. If you come across any that look like they’re 

ready to meet that great florist in the sky, feel free to pluck away! 

We try to keep on top of it, but we can always use the help! 

We have a MAJOR 

alopecia looking lawn 

in a lot of spots and 

with the drought, it’s 

really looking sad. 

We’re going to 

hopefully try to remedy 

that somewhat next 

year, but for right now, we’re focusing on keeping the flowers and 

bushes alive. If you have some free time and are looking for 

some wet and wild “fun”, we can always use help with the 

watering! 

 

KEEPING THE TERRACE CLEAN 

We’re not talking about the Union Terrace here, but the 

grassy strip along the front of West Towne Condos. Just a 

heads up. Putting anything there, e.g.  furniture, 

mattresses, clothes, etc., can cost you a fine from the city. 

Consider donating to Easter Seals, Goodwill, St. Vincent’s 

or Habitat For Humanity. They will usually pick up donated 

items and you can get a tax credit to boot! 

  

STORAGE CLOSET 
REMINDER 

Just wanted to remind 

everybody, we’re doing a 

maintenance check on all 

storage spaces in the complex. 

Let us know by July 31st if you 

have a storage space, where 

it’s located and whether you 

intend to keep it or not. If we 

don’t hear from you by the 

31st, the space will be cleaned 

out. 

AUGUST MEETING 

The next board meeting will be 

held on Thursday August 3rd at 

9:30 in the clubhouse. It’s open to 

anybody who wants to attend. If 

you have any issues and/or 

concerns you’d like the board to 

address, feel free to contact us or 

stop by. 

 

 

 



 

SUGGESTION BOX 

If at any time, you have any suggestions, comments or 

requests, or you have any topics you want covered in the 

newsletter, feel free to leave a message in the suggestion 

box on the far end of the counter in the clubhouse. Be sure 

to include your contact info. Our psychic abilities aren’t what 

they used to be and it’s hard to respond if we don’t know 

who you are. 

 

COMPLETED PROJECTS 

 

 


